
PUBLIC NOTICE 

OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER OF INSURANCE 

 

The Office of the Commissioner of Insurance (OCI) announces the final payment parameters for 

the 2024 plan year for the Wisconsin Healthcare Stability Plan.  Consistent with Wis. Stat. § 

601.83(2), the Commissioner has adjusted the payment parameters with the goals of stabilizing or 

reducing premium rates, increasing participation by health insurers, improving access to health 

care providers and services, and mitigating the impact on premium rates of high-risk individuals 

participating in the individual health insurance market.  The Commissioner engaged an actuarial 

consulting firm to assist OCI in developing its preliminary payment parameters for plan year 2024, 

consistent with Wis. Stat. § 601.83.  After considering the data received by insurers and the best 

estimates for 2024 enrollment, holding a public hearing on April 27, 2023, and considering public 

input, the Commissioner is finalizing the following payment parameters for plan year 2024:  

 

 

Attachment point: $45,000  

Coinsurance rate: 48.28%  

Reinsurance cap: $142,000 

 

 

For additional information, please contact Jennifer Stegall at (608) 267-7911 or email at 

OCIWIHSP@wisconsin.gov.  

 

 

 

This Public Notice is approved on __________________________________________________. 

 

 

 

Rachel Cissne Carabell 

Deputy Commissioner of Insurance 
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